
City Fibre     On the Village Green 
 

Without Prejudice and Subject to Contract 

 

Dear Parish Clerk 

 

I write to you in regards to the above subject.  

 

Up-Connect have been instructed to investigate this matter and look to agree a suitable remedy to 
all parties.  

 

CityFibre have instructed us to offer a one off financial consideration of £468.00 (statutory rate) 
plus £2,032 as a gesture of goodwill totalling £2,500. CityFibre have confirmed that this location 
was chosen as it is the best site to service the area and from a Network architecture perspective is 
a better suited than the other locations explored.  

 

CityFibre have also agreed to swap the outer casing for a green colour.  

 

Please let me know whether this meets with your agreement, in principle, and I will issue a 
wayleave for your consideration.  

 

Should you have any queries, then please do not hesitate to give me a call or drop me an e-mail.  

 

I look forward to hearing from you.    

 

Kind regards 

  

 


